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I’m Bonnie Hulett, from Newberg, Oregon, a farming community, and I strongly 

oppose HB 2548.  

This bill strips away basic rights from Oregon’s farmers and hands power to 

unelected bureaucrats.  

It’s anti-farmer, anti-business, and flat-out wrong. Kill this bill. 

This is communism!!! 

What is wrong with you people? Who thought up this crap? 

Would you want someone telling you who you can hire, and what someone else can 

tell you to do with your hard earned business or property? 

What’s next? Will you be telling us where to live and what jobs we can have? 

Way too much government control! 


